To whom it may concern,

We are concerned residents of Sandy Point and are
very worried about the failing health of our Koala
population. We desperately need the Sandy Point
Koalas listed as vulnerable and endangered. We now
struggle to find them.

We have recently found several dead Koalas and have
since also sent sick Koalas to Colleen Wood at
southern Ash Wildlife Shelter in Rawson Victoria.
Colleen has rehabilitated a young female called
“MISSY “who is now supporting a red tab in her ear.
She has been successfully released at Sandy Point and
is doing well.

We need help and funding through Southern Ash to
find out what is causing illness and death in our Koala
population.

We believe funding and support is greatly needed in
the research area to enable vetinary assistance, blood
analyses and genetic testing to confirm why our
Koalas are sick and dying.

Please help save Sandy Point Gippsland’s Koala
Population.

Yours sincerely

The Sandy Point Community





